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13 November 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Thank you for the feedback regarding Parent Consultation.  The organisation of the evening 
has not been altogether clear for families.  
 
This autumn we will be holding an open classroom. Parents are encouraged to come along 
before the meeting to browse through their child's book as well as take the time to look at 
the learning environment.  This will allow parents time to preview books and prepare any 
questions they may have. The class teacher will be in the classroom with parents ready to 
meet with individual parents at the appointed time.  Whilst we have allocated a 5 minute 
slot we will be flexible given that some parents will want and need more time.  
 
If however, parents feel they need to book a further appointment, please feel free to ask for 
an additional meeting time.   It is my hope that any time a parent would like to discuss any 
concerns about their child with the class teacher this can be arranged at any point 
throughout the year.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Lisa Williams 
Headteacher 
 


